
NEW CELTIC WELCOME

Buses do NOT run today. 
 

 Students should arrive between 7:30 a.m. & 7:45 a.m.
 

Complimentary muffins, granola bars and drinks are available for breakfast.
 

Drop-off at Student Commons, Door #14 on southwest side of building. 
Pick up at 2:35 p.m. is the same location. 

 
Dress code is in effect. ID/Yearbook pictures will be taken. 

If you wish to order photos, please bring your portrait order form.
https://www.providencecatholic.org/wp-content/uploads/burns-photo-packages.pdf

 
A complimentary lunch will be provided. 

 
Please bring your class schedule. 

 
Please keep all books and devices at home. You can set up your locker at Back to School

Night on Thursday, August 12th or prior to first period on Monday, August 16th. 
The school building opens daily at 6:30 a.m.

 
When the bell rings to start the day at 7:50 a.m. all students should report to their 

4th period class (that is Period D on your class schedule) 
 

Students who have a zero-hour class do not need to arrive early for 
the New Celtic Welcome as they will be walking through 

their schedule later in the day. 

As always, if we can be of help in anyway, please do not
hesitate to contact the Main Office at (815) 485-2136. 

Welcome to our newest Celtics!
 

 We have a special day set aside just for
you to become acquainted with your

new school, celebrate Mass, run
through your classes and more! Below

are a few reminders about this day. 

Friday, August 13th                7:50 a.m. - 2:35 p.m.

https://www.providencecatholic.org/wp-content/uploads/burns-photo-packages.pdf

